
 

 

    It is enjoyable 
getting to write 
again about the 
happenings in Blue 
Ridge Discoveries. 

January was a busy 
month starting off 
with the FMA Rally 
at Seffner. Katy and 
I did not attend but 
understood a good 

time was had by most. 

Immediately following was the DOAI-
Southeast Rally. The agenda was changed 
some from prior years, adding new classes, 
presentations, and even some new presenters 
(reducing the workload on Marshall Godwin 
and Gary Osborn). Among the new present-
ers were our own Glenda Angus (Genealogy) 
Bob Angus (Aquahot) and Carolyn and Kerry 
Pinkerton (Technical classes as well as round 
table discussions). 

BRD has officially been selected to host 
the 2020 National Rally in Sevierville, Ten-
nessee. Bob Angus will be in charge and assist-
ed by Frank Cason.  All members are request-
ed to pitch in and help so it will be a memora-
ble rally. 

Our next rally is to be held April 17 thru 
21 in Savannah, Georgia. If you are interested 

and have not signed up yet get in touch 
with Mike Hopkins. Every activity is 
open except for the boat cruise and the 
trolley tour. 

The fall rally is planned to be held 
in Bowling Green, Ky. It will be hosted 
by Glenda and Bob Angus. More infor-
mation will be available soon. 

Officer elections are coming up in 
the fall. If you have interest in a position 
please let Jim Pinkerton know. Please 
remember, BRD is your organization 
and will only run as you want. 

Finally, I ask that we keep in our 
minds Anne Humphries who passed 
away last month. Also, let’s give thanks 
for the health improvement and hope 
for recovery of Jean Money. 

We wish everyone safe travels. 

 
 

 Tom Leydic 

 Tom Leydic 
 Vice-President 
 Blue Ridge Discoverys 
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.This edition is dedicated to Anne Humphrey who was a friend to all.  She 
will be greatly missed.  Bill would like to extend his thanks for all the pray-
ers and condolences.  He also appreciates all the donations to the Alzheimer's 
Association. 

https://pubads.g.doubleclick.net/gampad/jump?iu=/423686928/prod/obit-aff/obit-premium/clio-inline-1&t=clio%3DALZ%26cobrand%3Dgreenvilleonline%26linkurl%3Dhttp%3A//act.alz.org/site/Donation2%3Fdf_id%3D34718%26mfc_pref%3DT%2634718.donation%3Dform1%26set.Tribute
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The Greenville News, Feb. 23, 2018  
Anne Humphrey  

 

 
Greer - Anne Skiles Humphrey of Greer, South Carolina passed from this earthly life on February 
17, 2018. Anne was born on April 29, 1944 in Washington DC to Doris and John Skiles. She is sur-
vived by her Husband William A. Humphrey of Greer, South Carolina, her Sister Susan Dyson of 
Hickory, North Carolina, as well as her three children and their spouses, William John Humphrey, 
Maria Garuti, James Palmer Humphrey, Jennifer Solomon Humphrey, Emily Suzanne Ligh, and 
Elmer Ligh. 

 

A Graduate of Yorktown High School Arlington Virginia, class of 1962, she attended Catawba 
College in Salisbury, North Carolina and earned a Bachelors degree in Elementary Education in 
1966. After teaching school and raising three children she returned to college in mid life, earning a 
M.A. in Liberal Studies from SUNY Stony Brook in 1991. 

 

Anne married William in August of 1966. She was his devoted wife for 51 years, his traveling com-
panion for business and pleasure, and his navigator both on and off of the road. After their mar-
riage Anne was a teacher at China Gove elementary school in the late nineteen sixties and later at 
Magic Circle Nursery School in East Northport, New York in the nineteen eighties. Anne was a 
woman of faith, who truly believed that love conquers all, and whose greatest joy was her grand-
children; Eli William Ligh, Emma Anne Ligh, Noah Garuti Humphrey, Owen Palmer Humphrey, 
and Maeve Suzanne Humphrey. She had an enduring love for all of her extended family.  

 

Anne is remembered for her patient and optimistic nature, her beautiful laugh and singing voice. 
She was a quilter, a square dancer, a member of her high school, college, and church choirs, navi-
gator for amateur road rallying competitions, family road trips and in retirement as an RV enthu-
siast. A life long history buff she would have preferred to stop for every roadside historical plaque 
or monument no matter how obscure or far off of the beaten track. She imparted her love of life 
and music to all of her family and will be missed by them for all of their days. 

 

Complications of Alzheimer's Disease took her from her loving family far too early. In lieu of flow-
ers please consider donating in her name to the South Carolina Chapter of the Alzheimer's Associ-
ation 301 University Ridge, Suite 5000, Greenville, SC 29601 or ALZ.ORG/SC. 

 

https://pubads.g.doubleclick.net/gampad/jump?iu=/423686928/prod/obit-aff/obit-premium/clio-inline-1&t=clio%3DALZ%26cobrand%3Dgreenvilleonline%26linkurl%3Dhttp%3A//act.alz.org/site/Donation2%3Fdf_id%3D34718%26mfc_pref%3DT%2634718.donation%3Dform1%26set.Tribute
https://pubads.g.doubleclick.net/gampad/jump?iu=/423686928/prod/obit-aff/obit-premium/clio-inline-1&t=clio%3DALZ%26cobrand%3Dgreenvilleonline%26linkurl%3Dhttp%3A//act.alz.org/site/Donation2%3Fdf_id%3D34718%26mfc_pref%3DT%2634718.donation%3Dform1%26set.Tribute
http://alz.org/SC
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BLUE RIDGE DICOVERY CHAPTER BUSINESS MEETING 
January 30, 2018 

LAZY DAYS RV RESORT SEFFNER, FLORIDA 

Vice President Tom Leydic called the meeting to order at 5:00 p.m.  He led the group in the recitation of 
the Pledge of Allegiance to the Flag.   
 
Secretary’s Report: 
Secretary Linda G. Terrill read minutes from the October 5, 2017 Orange Beach, AL rally.  Dick Pryor 
moved those minutes be accepted.  Harry Terrill seconded the motion.  The motion carried.   
 
Secretary Linda G. Terrill read the minutes from the Shawnee, OK National Rally taken by Glenda Angus, 
Club Historian.  Frank Cason moved the minutes be accepted and Ron Spearman seconded the motion.  
The motion carried. 
 
Treasurer’s Report:   
Treasurer Mike Hopkins reported the balance on hand as of 01/31/2018 as being $8,701.09 including the 
$3,000 in savings.  Ron Spearman moved to accept the report.  Dick Pryor seconded the motion.  The mo-
tion carried. 
 
Nominating Committee Report:  
Jim Pinkerton discussed the upcoming election of officers.  Jim reported three of the current officers have 
agreed to remain in those positions.  Tom Leydic, Vice President, Linda G. Terrill, Secretary, and Mike 
Hopkins, Treasurer.  Jim asked the group for volunteers for the position of President and Rally Master.  
Those interested in these positions were asked to contact Jim. 
 
Rally Master Report: 
Rally Master Bob Angus deferred the report to Tom and Katy Leydic.  The Spring Rally will be at 
Creekfire RV Resort in Savannah, GA.  The rally will begin 04/17/2018.  Katy said Mike Hopkins has the 
registration forms for the rally.  Each coach is responsible for contacting the RV Park to book their space. 
 
Katy discussed the activities available including a Riverboat Cruise and Trolley Tours.  Brochures for Savannah and 
surrounding areas were made available to the group.   
 
Margaret Ellen discussed the pickle ball court at the RV Resort.  She is willing to teach any interested in learning 
how to play pickle ball. 
 
Tom reminded the group to have their final payment for the rally in by March 2018. 
 
Bob Angus discussed the Fall Rally in Bowling Green, KY scheduled for 09/17/18 to 09/23/18.  He has spoken to 
the owner whose husband passed away six months ago.  She is trying to learn all the system for booking the sites.  
We are still scheduled for the rally dates above. 
 
Those who plan to attend the DOAI rally in Goshen, IN  09/09/18 through 09/16/18 were encouraged to convoy 
with the group and stay overnight at a campground, arriving on 09/17/18 in Bowling Green, KY. 
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Old Business: 
Kerry Pinkerton reported from the National Executive Board.  Blue Ridge Discovery Club will host 
the Fall National Rally in 2020.  Blue Ridge Discovery will be out of rotation for the Southeast Rally 
in Seffner, FL.  Bob Angus reported Blue Ridge Discovery will host the National Rally in Sevierville, 
TN at River Plantation.  The rally is scheduled 09/27/20 through 10/03/20.  Kathy Pinkerton and Katy 
Leydic have agreed to research shows and entertainment available in the area.  Rick Blaher has agreed 
to chair the door prize committee.  All the club members are encouraged to assist with the rally.  Fur-
ther information will be forthcoming. 
 
New Business: 
Bill Humphreys inquired about the continuation of DOAI rallies at Lazy Days.  Dick Tracy informed 
the club DOAI only has the contract through 2020.  At that point the contract will have to be renegoti-
ated. 
 
Ron Spearman announced Pat Stanton, a former Blue Ridge Discovery member, has been diagnosed 
with esophageal cancer.  Ron asked the members to keep Pat and others we know who are sick in their 
prayers. 
 
Brenda Fairfax requested of the members who are using the Blue Ridge Discovery website and Face-
book group to be able to share James Fairfax’s website.  The group agreed.  
 
The website is:  http://www.fromagratefulnationeulogy.org.  
 
There being no further business or announcements, Vice President Leydic asked for a motion to ad-
journ.  Bill Johnson (GA.) moved to adjourn.  Harry Terrill seconded the motion.   
 
The meeting adjourned at 6:00 p.m. 
 
 
 

 
Respectfully submitted, 
Linda G. Terrill, Secretary 
 

http://www.fromagratefulnationeulogy.org
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Retha Hopkins wand Kerry Pinkerton won a Lazy-
Days gift certificate playing bingo during the DOAI 
rally - Congratulations folks! 

Jim Pinkerton enjoys one of 
the few nice days in Orange 
Beach Al , on December 3d 

(These two pages courtesy of Jim Pinkerton) 
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The  Hopkins, Terrill’s and Pinkerton’s enjoy dinner out in Seffner Florida during the DOAI rally  

Blue Ridge treasurer Mike Hopkins and 
his lovely assistant Bill, explain the cost 
associated with each entree at Dinner 
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Katy Leydic visits the smallest post office in the United 
States in Ochopee Florida while visiting Everglade City 

The Leydic’s and Pinkerton’s found the honey 
hole of alligators—wow glad I wasn’t close 

Who do you think is in charge?? 

(this page Courtesy of Jim Pinkerton) 
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After almost nine years 
on original batteries Bill 
Humphrey finally got 
off that hip pocket and 
replaced his house bat-
teries. Frank Cason and 
Bob Angus supervised.  
Nothing like having 
friends to help you, 
huh?  (Bob Angus) 
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The FMA was well attended by our Blue Ridge Members this year.   

 

Anne & Dan Fletcher 

Jim & Kathy Pinkerton 
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Frank Cason 

Bob & Glenda Angus 

Dick & Sue Pryor 
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Kathy & Tim Ridgley 

Beverly Kaiser 

Kerry & Carolyn Pinkerton 
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Laura & Bill Johnson 

Mike Weiher 

Retha Hopkins 

Mike Hopkins 

Corrine & Frank Miller 
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The Mason-Dixon Discoverys hosted DOAI this year and 
it was a great rally.  Anne Spearman, Bill Johnson, Ruth 
Johnson and Frank Cason are registering. 



 

 

PAGE 15 VOLUME 7, ISSUE 1 

David & Cecelia Hewett 

Diana & Rick Blaher 

Linda & Henry Terrill 
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It was a great day for the annual DOAI Pet Parade! Sunny and warm, but not too hot. Twenty-four pet  
parents and 38 pups gathered outside the Rally Center prior to the parade. Each participant received a 
goody bag with treats, toys, and other surprises for their fur-babies. 

 
Prizes were awarded to the winners of the Largest 
Dog, Smallest Dog, and Best Costume contests.  
Largest Dog was Mozart, owned by Kelli Gray; 
Smallest Dog was Bitzy, owned by Debby & Gary 
Osburn; and Best Costume went to Ceasar, owned 
by Bonnie Anderson, for his cute tuxedo costume. 
 
Our Elwood acted as the Grand Marshal, and lead 
the parade around the park. Thank you to all the 
participants for making this a great parade!!
 (Mike and Retha Hopkins) 

KELLI GRAY AND MOZART 

GARY & DEBBY OSBORNE, BITZY & RETHA 
SHOW OFF BITZY 
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 CEASAR, BONNIE ANDERSON & RETHA HOPKINS 

P
A

R
A

D
E

                        (cO
o
u

rtesy
 o

f M
ik

e H
o
p

k
in

s) 



 

 

PAGE 18 BLUE R IDGE LEDGER 

Seffner, Florida 

Row 1 (left to right) 
Ruth Johnson, Glenda Angus, Jack Walters, Katy Leydic, Pat Tracey, Kathy Pinkerton, Brenda Fairfax, Cecelia Hewett, Sue 
Pryor, Chris Muskopf, Bruce Ellen,  
 
Row 2: 
Mike Hopkins, ___________, Corrine Miller, Retha Hopkins, Helen Blackwell, Mary Anne Weinberg, _______________,  
Diana Blaher, Beverly Kaiser, Dick Pryor, Don Muskopf, Margaret Ellen 
 
Row 3: 
Dick Tracy, ____________, Dan Fletcher, Larry Weinberg, Jim Pinkerton,  Ron Spearman, Anne Spearman, ________ Linda 
Terrill, Henry Terrill, Susan Gutierrez, Doreen Stewart, Bill Humphrey,  
 
Row 4:   
Mike Weiher, Frank Miller, Bill A. Johnson, Laura Johnson, Bill Johnson, Kerry Pinkerton, Carolyn Pinkerton, Dan Fletcher, 
Anne Fletcher, Jim Fairfax,  _________, David Hewett, Rick Blaher, Frank Cason, Bill Kuhn, Martha Kuhn, Tom Leydic, Ray 
Gutierrez, Bob Stewart, Bob Angus 
‘ 
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Bruce and I are JUST Home from South FL!   We stopped by Savannah (Creek Fire) for the night, to 
check it out, and had yesterday afternoon and this morning to tour.  I’ll send Katy our report, since they 
are hosts, so she can send in anything she thinks is  appropriate.  Gonna be a FUN TIME!   Re-entry is 
NOT easy, and we came home to ‘MERRY CHRISTMAS’, since we left Dec. 20, on the heels of house 
guests.  Fun touch though.  I even plugged in the light-up Santa in the playroom/my den! :-) See you in 
April!!  (Margaret  Ellen) 
 
 
Gary Miller with Kool RV Suncreens has indicated he would be willing to come to the spring rally in Sa-
vannah if there is sufficient interest in his products. He made wheel covers for myself and Frank Cason 
while we were at Florida Grande. I know Jim Pinkerton is interested. If anyone else desires window or tire 
screens let Glenda know and she will send him a message. He has a rally before ours to cover and one 
right after so scheduling is important.  
 

 

NUT CLUSTER 
(Courtesy of Carolyn Pinkerton) 

 
 
 
 

1 24 oz pkg. of chocolate almond bark 
1 16 oz Planters dry roasted peanuts (in a jar) 
 
Place almond bark in a large microwave bowl.  Heat in microwave for 1 minute on 
high.  Check to see if it is completely melted and can be stirred.  Continue to Micro-
wave 1 minute at a time for about 4 minutes until it is all melted and can be stirred.  Microwaving only one mi-
nute at a time will ensure YOU DO NOT BURN the chocolate!  
 
Remove from the microwave and stir in the peanuts.  Drop by tablespoon (about a silver dollar size) on a long 
sheet of wax paper.  The clusters will set up in about 20 minutes.  No need to refrigerate.  Really easy.  Makes 25
-30 pieces 
 
Half the recipe for a smaller batch 
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Blue Ridge Discoverys 2018 Spring Rally Registration Form 

Spring into Savannah 
April 15 thru April 22, 2018 

Registration Form 

 

Name(s)            ________________________                       ___________________________ 
 
Arrival Date      ________________________  Departure    ___________________________ 
 

 

Call CreekFire Motor Ranch at 912-897-2855 or use the special web address shown below. Our rally rate is $45 per 
night plus applicable taxes for both pull thru and back-ins on gravel sites. Please make your reservations with 
CreekFire no later than April 1, 2018. Please go to website for more information on the park.  Use the following 

link for on-line park sign up: 
 
https://irm1.net/irmnet/login.aspx?path=\\674653-db2\rdpnt3624\rdp\&resort=38 
 
User name is  Blue 
Password is    Discovery 
 

Rally Fees 

 

Rally fee Number attending ____ X $45pp  _________ 
Trolley Tour Number attending ____ X $27pp _________ 
Dinner Cruise   Number attending ____ X $60pp _________ 
 

       Total  _________ 

 

Mail check and reservation form to: Mike Hopkins 
     5753 Highway 85 North   #4444 
     Crestview, FL   32536 

 

Rally questions:  call Katy Leydic 843-696-8336 
   Tom Leydic 843-696-4274 

 

FINAL RESERVATION NUMBERS FOR THE TROLLEY TOUR and THE SAVANNAH RIVERBOAT DINNER 
CRUISE MUST BE MADE AND PAID FOR BY MARCH 1, 2018. 
 

The dinner cruise is a Monday night option for those checking in early. 
The entertainment is a local Gospel group. 

 

 

https://irm1.net/irmnet/login.aspx?path=//674653-db2/rdpnt3624/rdp/&resort=38
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Blue Ridge Discoverys 2018 Spring Rally Agenda 

Welcome to join the Blue Ridge Discovery’s Spring 2018 rally in Savannah, GA. Dates are April 17, 2018 until April 
22, 2018. Early check-in at rally rates begin Sunday, April 15th and late check-out is Monday, April 23rd. 
 
The Rally is being held at the CreekFire Motor Ranch, located off I-95 at exit 94. You will be responsible for mak-
ing your own reservations at the motor ranch. You may make reservations by calling them at 912-897-2855 or by 
computer. Computer instructions follow at the end. 
 

RALLY SCHEDULE  
 
Sunday  April 15 Early arrival 
Monday April 16 For early arrivals we have planned as an OPTIONAL Trip 
  a Savannah Riverboat Dinner Cruise. Cost is $60.  It features a  
  local Gospel Choir as the Entertainment.   
  Meal is Southern Style with Dukes.  
 
Tuesday April 17 12:00-5:00 pm Check-in 
  5:00-6:00 pm Happy hour/meet and greet-BYOB and sharing Snacks 
 6:00pm Welcome dinner. Loaded baked potato and Salad Bar 
      Happy hour and dinner to be held at the Club House 
 
Wednesday April 18  12:15 pm 1 1/4 hour trolley tour of Savannah. Pickup at park  and returned 
   to park at 6:00pm. Will have approximately 4 hours on own to 
  to tour the city. Cost is $27pp.  Trolley will pick us up at the Visi 
  tor Center at 6.  After the trolley tour, you may get on and off the 
  Trolley at any Trolley Stop  
 6:00pm On own. Cocktail hours are always appreciated. 
 
Thursday April 19 9:00am Golf outing at Henderson Golf Course. $25pp.  Pay at course. 
   Non golfers on own 
  5:00-6:00pm Happy hour. Bring snacks to share. 
 6:30 pm Dinner on own. 
 
Friday April 20   Free day. Tour on own. 
 5:00-6:00 pm Happy hour. Bring snacks to share. 
      Dinner on own. 
 
Saturday April 21  Tour on own. 
  5:00-6:00pm Happy hour at Club House. Bring snacks to share. 
  6:00pm Low-Country Boil dinner (shrimp, sausage, corn). 
      Business meeting to follow. 
      Please let us know if you have a food allergy. 
 
Sunday April 22  Farewells, goodbyes, check out and safe travels. 
 
Welcoming dinner and the Low Country Boil will be catered by the resort. 
There are many interesting places to see and things to do in and around Savannah. Brochures and information will be 
available. 
There are a couple of cabins for rent at $120 per night at the park.   
There are several motels available within 2 miles at Exit 94 at I-95 at lower prices. 
 

Spring into Savannah 
April 17 until April 22, 2018 

https://www.creekfirerv.com/
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ORDER FORM FOR BLUERIDGE MERCHANDISE 

NAME:   __________________________________________________________________________ 

ADDRESS:  ________________________________________________________________________ 

PHONE/EMAIL:  ___________________________________________________________________ 

 

Blue Ridge Discoverys Banner  $25.00 Each Number Ordered ___________ 
 
Blue Ridge Discoverys Caps  $13.00 Each  Number Ordered ___________ 
 
Short Sleeve Blue T-Shirts (Enter Quantity below) 
($8.00 Each)  Small  _____      Med _______  LG _______  XLG ______ 
($9.00 Each)   XXLG _____     XXXLG _______ 
 
Long Sleeve Blue T-shirts (Enter Quantity Below) 
($13.00 Each)  Small  ____   Med ___   LG ___  XLG ___  XXLG ____  XXXLG ____ 
 
Short Sleeve Yellow T-Shirts (Enter Quantity Below) 
($8.00 Each)  Small  _____   Med _______  LG _______  XLG ______ 
($9.00 Each)   XXLG _____     XXXLG _______ 
 
Short Sleeve Maroon T-Shirts (Enter Quantity Below) 
$8.00 Each)  Small  _____   Med _______  LG _______  XLG ______ 
($9.00 Each)   XXLG _____     XXXLG _______ 
 
Long Sleeve Maroon T-Shirts (Enter Quantity Below) 
($13.00 Each)  Small  ____   Med ___  LG ___  XLG ___  XXLG ____  XXXLG ____ 
 
Blue Golf Shirts $30.00 Each (Enter Quantity Below) 
Ladies:    Small  ____   Med ___  LG ___  XLG ___  XXLG ____   
Mens:      Small  ____   Med ___  LG ___  XLG ___  XXLG ____   
 
Yellow Golf Shirts $30.00 Each (Enter Quantity Below) 
Ladies:    Small  ____   Med ___  LG ___  XLG ___  XXLG ____   
Mens:      Small  ____   Med ___  LG ___  XLG ___  XXLG ____   
 

OTHER ITEMS (Jackets, etc.) AVAILABLE UPON REQUEST 
 
TOTAL COST OF ORDER  $________________________________ 
 (Make Check payable to Proforma AdMark) 
 

Mail Order Form and check to: 

Proforma Business Impact 
1 Marcus Drive, Suite 104 
Greenville, SC 29615 
(864) 239-0050 (Fax) (864) 239-6611 or (cell) (864) 979-0107 
nancy.quinn@proforma.com 



 

 

    MR. KEN BADGES ‘N SIGNS 
    2505 Clintonville Road – Harrisville, PA  16038 

Email:  mrkenbadges@aol.com 

(800) 398-8307 

 
White/Blue badge with pin. 
A magnetic “pinless” option is an additional $2. (Not recommended if you have a pacemaker) 
Bolo tie and slide are available for an extra $2.50 
NOTE:  The pinless option and bolo option may both be used on the same badge 
 

Phone ____________________________ 
 
Email_____________________________ 
 
Name______________________________ 
 
Address____________________________ 
 
___________________________________ 

 
___________________________________ ________________________________________ 
Name as you want it engraved Name as you want it engraved 
 
______ Name Badges @$7.75  $___________ 
 
______ Bolos (Blue)  (White) @ $2.50 ea  $___________ 
 
______ Magnetic Pinless Option @ $2.00  $___________ 
 
_____ Blue Ridge License Plate (6x12) @ $22.95  $ __________ 
 
______ Tag-up bracket for LP hanging @ $6  $ __________ 
 
______ Shipping & Handling $1.25 per badge; 
 $4 for LP & tag-up  $___________ 

 TOTAL  $___________ 

Make check payable to “Mr. Ken” and mail to above address or fill out the information below for credit card sale. 
You should receive your order within 3 weeks. 

Payment by Credit Card::  _______  MasterCard _______ Visa  _______  Discover 
 
Account# ____________________________ CCV# (# on back panel) ___________ 
 
Name on Card_________________________________________________________________ 
 
Address ______________________________________________________________________ 
 

City ___________________________ State ____________ Zip __________________________ 
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BLUE RIDGE DISCOVERYS BADGE ORDER 

mailto:mrkenbadges@aol.com
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BLUE RIDGE DISCOVERYS  

A Chapter of Discovery Owners Association, Inc.  (DOAI) 

Membership Application 

Membership is open to all members of DOAI.  Dues are $15 per year and collected in two-year increments of $30. 
Collecting dues every other year reduces recordkeeping and eliminates the need for members to write small checks 
yearly.  Initial dues are prorated at $1.25 per month in order to synchronize with this schedule.  If you cancel your 
membership, there is no refund for the current year.  However, the next year will be refunded if already paid. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Mail this application and your check in proper amount to our treasurer: 
 
 Mike Hopkins Phone: (770) 363-2888 
 5753 Highway 85 North #4444 Email: chindog@chin.org 

 Crestview, FL 32536 

 
Date:  DOAI Member Number1   

 

Pilot’s Name:  Co Pilot’s Name:   

 
Address:     

 
City:  State: _____________ Zip:   

 
Home Phone: (     ) ____-________  Pilot’s Cell: (      ) ____-__________  Co-Pilot’s Cell ____________________ 

 
Pilot’s Email: ________________________________ Co-Pilot’s Email ____________________________________ 

 
Discovery Year: _____________ Length: ____________ Model:   

 
Optional: 
Pilot’s Birthday: _________  Co Pilot’s Birthday:  Anniversary   
 (mm/dd) (mm/dd) (mm/dd) 
  
1
 You must be a member of DOAI to join.  If your application has been submitted but you have not yet received your 

member number, please contact Mike Hopkins and he will coordinate with the DOAI Membership Chairman.  
(Revised 1/07/2017) 

 

If your membership is mailed in: 
In ODD number years, 
your initial dues will be: 

In EVEN number years, 
your initial dues will be: 

January $15.00 $30.00 

February $13.75 $28.75 

March $12.50 $27.50 

April $11.25 $26.25 

May $10.00 $25.00 

June $8.75 $23.75 

July $7.50 $22.50 

August $6.25 $21.25 

September $5.00 $20.00 

October $33.75 (2 yrs + 3 mon) $18.75 (1 yr + 3 mon) 

November $32.50 (2 yrs + 2mon) $17.50 (1 yr + 2 mon) 

December $31.25 (2 yrs + 1 mon) $16.25 (1 yr + 1 mon) 

 

mailto:chindog@chin.org

